Agreed Report- Board of Management Meeting
Date: 07.02.2024
· The Board of Management ratified the following policies
1. Child Protection Statement and Risk Assessment were updated and ratified
2. Acceptable Use Policy was updated in line with new Risk Assessment
3. Career Break Policy was ratified.
4. Equality and Anti-Harassment Policy was ratified.
The Board of Management wish to thank Ms. Mary Clare Fitzpatrick for her work on Child Protection and Acceptable Use Policies.
· Parents are reminded of the school’s Childs Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment which are available on our website and in hard copy from the office.
· The Parents’ Association are thanked and congratulated for their very successful Annual Hamper Draw fundraiser which will be used to provide funds for Maths resources in line with the new curriculum.
· All staff participated in a First Aid Course 15.01.2024
· The Pledge Ceremony will take place on 12.02.2024
· Confirmation Ceremony will take place on 24.02.2024
· Catholic Schools Week took place on 22nd-26th January
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Board congratulate Ms. Shiels and Ms. O Rourke on their new arrivals


Signed:
Nicola McGuill
Secretary to the Board of Management
 
